
 

September 2, 2022 

Mums 
Mums will arrive on Thursday, September 8th. Please make arrangements to pick up your flowers for delivery by the end 
of school. Flowers will be sorted and labeled by student name in the west lot near the playground. This has been a great 
fundraiser for the school. Thank you to everyone who participated. I can’t wait to see the lot full of blooms! 
 
School Pictures 
School pictures will be taken on Wednesday, September 7th. Families will receive instructions for ordering after proofs 
have been created by the photographer. Expect proofs to take about 2-3 weeks.  
 
Church Picnic 
Don’t forget, you are invited to attend the annual church picnic this year. It will be held on Sunday, September 18th at 
the Kennekuk County Park Laury Barn. The service will begin at 11:15am, and food and fun will follow at noon. The 
church provides fried chicken, drinks, and table service. You are asked to bring lawn chairs and a dish to share. There 
will be a kickball game, bingo, a corn hole tournament, and more. Contact the school office if you would like to register a 
team for the tournament. We encourage you to RSVP to the school office, but it is not required. 
 
Worship Opportunities 
Every Sunday, we have Bible study/Sunday school at 8:30am and worship at 9:30am. Every Wednesday, we have 
worship at 6:30pm. An additional adult Bible study is held in the cafeteria on Thursdays at 9:30am. You are always 
invited to join us. 
  

Dates to Remember 

  9/5 – No School Labor Day 
  9/7 – Picture Day 
9/14 – Noon Dismissal 
9/16 – Mid-Term 
9/15 – School Board Meeting 5:30pm 
9/18 – Church Picnic 
9/21 – Mid-Term Reports Sent Home 
  

  

Mrs. Thompson – Director of Administration 

 


